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Year 2 Visit to RAF Cosford – Tuesday 7th March 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

The Spring History/Geography topic for Year 2 is ‘The History of Flight and Neil Armstrong’. In order to 

give the children curriculum based experiences delivered by experts, we will be taking them to RAF 

Museum Cosford. During their day, the children will have full access to the museum, and they will take 

part in workshops lead by experts in which they will have ‘hands on’ experiences. 

 

This is a fantastic learning experience and an ideal way to conclude our theme for the term. Our trip will be 

on Tuesday 7th March 2023. We will be leaving at 9:30am and will be home for the end of the school day 

at 3:15pm. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £6.85 Contributions are voluntary, but we must point out that without 

sufficient support such visits cannot take place. We are sure you agree that the children’s education 

benefits greatly from such visits. If you are unable to pay the voluntary contribution please contact the 

office. Please make your voluntary contribution through Sco Pay by Friday 17th February. Childcare 

vouchers can not be used, these are to be used for wrap around care provision only. 

 

Your child will need to wear their uniform. As your child is entitled to the Government Universal Free 

School Meals the school is able to provide your child with a packed lunch, please tick the ‘Lunch’ box 

online. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Craig & Miss Gilbert 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 


